
Tama/Toledo Joint Community Visioning Meeting Agenda
Thursday, January 6, 2022 – 5 p.m. 

Wieting Theatre

Present: Karen Mixdorf, Dot Zmolek, Amy Doyle, Trudy Koch, Shelly Riley, Warren Riley, Mark McFate, Jeff 
Shaw, Denise Fletcher, Travis Mullen, Lori Baier, Marty Wymore, Matt Beatty

We looked at the different plans.  Starting at 17th street by the STC administration building and the sidewalk 
along Hwy 63 Do you want it wide enough for city crews to clean off the sidewalk?  
The sidewalk on the East side of the highway to the GTE building is $93, 830. (Project I)
A ramp crossing (concept 1)  crosswalk with a light/signage to the High School is $123, 000.  
Marty thinks we could get 200k to 300k for funding from Region 6.  There would be a need for retaining walls 
built.  
Whose responsibility will it be to maintain the sidewalk?

Broadway - Hwy 30 Crossing (Project 10a) as presented by visioning was $42,775 sidewalk north on east side 
$139,000.  

2nd street at US 63 (Project 10c) $96, 139.  This is the crossing by HyVee, Fareway, Dollar General, State Bank 
of Toledo, Goodwill.  
Could there be a tax incentive given to the businesses to put in a sidewalk?  
Step 1 - Define these costs - pick phase 1 or phase 2
How do we sell wellness and safety?  How do you raise money to start improving safety?  

Can we get an estimate on the engineering cost estimate?  
● How much would it be for Broadway Hwy 30 crossing? (Kelly would charge Toledo)
● How much would it be for 17th st and hwy 63?  (Kelly would charge Tama council)

We need to talk to Kendall and Alyssa - Here’s our first project.  We need Snyder and Associates to look at 
these and begin the “preliminary cost opinion” on these projects.    

These projects are going to take a while.  We need to stay the course and follow through with these projects.  
We have a lot of professionals that will be retiring soon.  We need to remember we need to sell the 
community and think of betterment to attract young families.  

Wellmark we are focusing on Move Better.  There were recommendations (Helpful ideas) for city councils as 
well.  This is more programming over funding.  

Next Meeting: Thursday, February 3rd, 2022 at 5pm
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